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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -        May 12, 2011 

Public Information Office 

Contact: Sally Shutt, Communications Manager 

Telephone: 910-437-1921 

E-mail: sshutt@co.cumberland.nc.us  
 

 

Golden LEAF Accepting Grant Proposals by June 3  
 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC – The Golden LEAF Foundation is accepting grant proposal ideas through 

its Community Assistance Initiative in Cumberland County. The deadline is 5 p.m. on June 3.  

The foundation is seeking proposals that directly address the funding priorities established at a 

series of community meetings, which started in February. 

 

To be considered, project ideas must be submitted using a proposal form specific to Cumberland 

County and must be received at the Golden LEAF offices by the June 3 deadline.  Proposals 

received on forms for other Golden LEAF grant cycles will not be considered through the CAI 

process. 

 

To receive a proposal form, or for further information about the Community Assistance 

Initiative, and funding guidelines, please contact Pat Cabe by e-mail at pcabe@goldenleaf.org or 

by calling 888-684-8404. 

 

Applicants must be 501(c)3 non-profits or governmental agencies.  

 

The proposal form is also available on the Cumberland County web site at 

www.co.cumberland.nc.us. 
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